

T 0161 209 9930 @Rolls_Crescent Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

11th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carers

I would like to invite you to some drop in sessions organised by Shannon Mangan our school nurse. These will be held on a Monday afternoon at 2pm near the end of each month.

The first drop in sessions will be;

Monday 30th September at 2pm in the school dining hall.

Topic -A&E alternative/self-care

Monday 4th November at 2pm in the school dining hall.

Topic- Head lice / Vaccinations

Monday 2nd December at 2pm in school dining hall.

Topic- Sleep/incontinence

More dates will be confirmed in the New Year.

For more information please contact me at the school and I will be happy to help.

With regards

Sandra Graham

Family Support worker















